
WHAT ARE THE GOALS OF THIS 
RESEARCH STUDY?
The purpose of this study is to learn more about the experience of teens 
and young adults on the autism spectrum and their parents as they make 
decisions about transportation, including driving.

WHO CAN BE A PART OF THIS STUDY?
This study is open to autistic teens and young adults ages 16 – 21, who
do not yet have a learner’s permit or driver’s license, and a parent. 

WHAT WILL PARTICIPANTS BE 
ASKED TO DO?
Participants will be invited to complete up to 6 web-based surveys over the 
course of two years, where they will be asked about their experiences, perspectives,
and decisions regarding transportation and driving. No in-person visits are 
required. They will receive compensation for their participation.

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS?
The information collected in this study may bene�t future families with teens 
on the autism spectrum, and all young drivers.

If you are interested in participating 
in the study or want to learn more, 
please contact our study team at 
autismetastudy@email.chop.edu
or 267-586-5199

You can also scan the following code: 

TEENS & YOUNG ADULTS ON THE AUTISM 
SPECTRUM & PARENTS NEEDED FOR 
TRANSPORTATION STUDY

  

TAKE A PICTURE TO GET IN 
TOUCH WITH OUR STUDY TEAM.

I WANT TO HELP! 
WHO DO I CALL?


